
Along with proper feeding, partial water changes are the most important way to 
ensure that your fish are healthy and happy. For new aquariums, or for an aquarium 
to which you are adding a substantial number of new fish, we recommend making 
partial water changes after two weeks and again after four weeks, and once a 
month thereafter. Please note that if your fish's fins ever become droopy or flat, 
this is an indication that the water quality may not be safe, in which case we 
recommend an immediate water change. Here are the steps we suggest for a 
successful partial water change:

Step 1: Find enough bottled water to fill about 33% of your aquarium. If you don't 
 have bottled water, you may also use lukewarm tap water and treat it by 
 adding AquaSafe® Water Conditioner before adding the new water to the
 aquarium. A small sachet of AquaSafe® has been included with your online 
 shipment. AquaSafe® removes chemicals in tap water such as chlorine 
 and chloramines, which are harmful to your fish.

Step 2: Let the new water sit next to your tank for several hours to help ensure that 
 it is about at room temperature. This is very important because a quick 
 temperature change can be fatal to your GloFish.

Step 3: Once the new water has reached room temperature, remove and discard 
 about 33% of the old water from the aquarium.

Step 4: Slowly add the new water into the aquarium.

Do NOT remove the fish from the aquarium when making a partial water 
change. Removing the fish would be very stressful for them and is not necessary 
if you follow the water change steps above. 

It is not enough to replace water that has evaporated. By simply replacing 
water that has evaporated, you will not actually be removing the pollutants from 
the aquarium. The only way to do this is a partial water change.

If you perform a partial water change, and the water still looks dirty or cloudy, 
perform a second partial water change the following day. If this still does not 
solve the problem, it is likely that the fish are being overfed. Try reducing the 
amount of food. If that still does not solve the problem, you may need to replace 
the filter cartridge. These can be purchased at most local fish stores.

Problems? Questions? Contact us at 1-800-GLOFISH
(1-800-456-3474) or via email at support@glofish.com

** Please save these WATER CHANGE instructions for future reference **

** Important things to remember **


